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        Aging and People with Disabilities
	Notice of Inactivation of Homecare

Provider Enrollment and Number  Pending APS Investigation

	
	

	Date:
	     
	

	
	

	To:
	     

	
	

	

	Your provider number will be inactivated on the following date:      
	

	
	

	This means you must stop working and will not be paid after this date. You may not

	continue to work for any APD/AAA clients. If you have questions, please call the local

	Aging and People with Disabilities APD)/ Area Agency on Aging (AAA) office. There are

	no appeal or hearing rights for the following Oregon Administrative Rules.

	

	
	

	Oregon Administrative Rules: 411-031-0020, 411-031-0040, 411-031-0050

	Reason for inactivation:  


	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	Complaint Investigation

	
	A complaint is being investigated against you (as a Homecare Worker) and you are not currently providing any paid services to clients. If the outcome of an investigation

	
	results in the termination of your provider number, you will be notified in writing of the

	
	termination and the right to an Administrative Review and Hearing pursuant to 

	
	OAR 411-031-0050.

	
	Article 17.1 (2) of SEIU Homecare Workers’ Bargaining Agreement requires written notice to the Homecare Worker when a change of hours or services occurs.


	 FORMCHECKBOX 

	On
	     
	, the hours and services you provide to your client/employer

	
	     
	, will be reduced to zero (0.00) hours per month.

	
	

	
	
	

	Signature of local office representative
	Title

	
	

	Local office contact information:
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